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Notice

Sub: SHA-Cancellation of notification -reg.
Ref: - Notification No. 34/2019/KASP, issued on 06.06.2020

 
   The State Health Agency (SHA) invited applications for the post of Office Assistant and
Confidential Assistant to Executive Director in the reference cited above. Due to
administrative reasons, SHA will not be advancing with the recruitment process for these
posts in the reference cited above.

   Hence, the notification called for, for the appointment to the post of Office Assistant and
Confidential Assistant to Executive Director is to be canceled. The  amount of fee paid by
the applicants will be reimbursed on submission of documents proving their candidature as
well as proof of the application fee paid against this notification.

      This is with the approval of the competent authority of SHA.  

NIRMAL M KUMAR
MANAGER
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